

MEMORANDUM

DATE: March 20, 2023

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Councilmembers

FROM: Dave Perrault, City Administrator

SUBJECT: Arden Hills Resident Discount at Shoreview Community Center

Budgeted Amount: Actual Amount: Funding Source:

N/A N/A

For Council Consideration

Council should consider providing direction on how to approach Shoreview for a discount at their Community Center.

Background

At their last Council meeting, the City Council directed Staff to bring forward a discussion on requesting a discount for Arden Hills' residents at the Shoreview Community Center. Staff can reach out assuming this is the Council's direction.

Budget Impact

N/A

Attachment

N/A